
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 21, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 21 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

THIS PAST WEEK WE RECEIVED 167 LETTERS AND EMAILS BRINGING OUR TOTAL 

NUMBER OF LETTERS AFTER 3 WEEKS TO 435.  

IT WAS A GOOD WEEK FOR THE SURING TRANSMITTER PROJECT. THIS WEEK WE SAW AN 

ADDITIONAL $9,002 DESIGNATED FOR THIS PROJECT TO REPLACE OUR 27 YEAR-OLD 

TRANSMITTER HERE IN SURING. THE TOTAL COST FOR THAT IS $105,000. THAT TOTAL 

NOW STANDS AT $13,405, LEAVING US JUST $91, 595 SHORT. LITTLE BY LITTLE THE MONEY 

IS COMING IN. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED PRAYERS. 

FROM THE LETTER BAG, A COUPLE SHORT EMAILS TO SHARE WITH YOU TODAY. 

[CONNIE ]  Hello WRVM Staff: 

  Thank you for all you do to make every day an inspiration filled with lighthearted conversation, music 

with an eternal message, messages that speak God's truths and programs that glorify the Lord and grow us 

up in our faith walk.   We know your hearts and minds are dedicated to the Lord, so thank you for all the 

decisions you make for us to enjoy and learn. 

[BARBARA]  Happy Birthday; What would we do without you? You bless my day each and every day. 

Thank You for blessing 

YOU IN TURN ARE A BLESSING TO US AS YOU DROP US A NOTE FOR OUR BIRTHDAY 

LETTER MONTH. THANK YOU FOR REMEMBERING OUR FINANCIAL NEEDS THIS MONTH IN 

ADDITION TO THE TRANSMITTER FUND. YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS ENABLE US TO BE A 

BLESSING TO OTHERS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


